BURLINGTON COUNTY ART GUILD

- Congratulations to our door prize winners at the October members' meeting.
- Next Member's Meeting November 21st.
- Update your membership!

INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

Announcements 2

Member's News 2

Citizen Art 3
Show

Art 3
Opportunities

Past Meeting 3
Highlights

President's 4
Message

BCAG TIDINGS

VOLUME 58, ISSUE I

WINTER 2023

50th Annual Bly Ransley Founders' Exhibit

Since 2008, the Burlington
County Art Guild has honored
co-founder Gisela J. Bly with the
Annual Gisela J. Bly Members'
Juried Show. Sadly, Gisela passed
away in 2017. Starting in 2023,
the annual exhibits will be joined
and named the Bly Ransley Founders' Exhibition. The membership wishes to remember and
honor Robert Ransley and Gisela
Bly. Gisela was beloved for her
leadership in art teaching and her
tireless support and devotion to
the Guild.

The exhibit was a great success thanks to funding by family, Guild members, students and patrons. And the many volunteers who

stepped up and contributed their time and expertise.



"Dusk" by Drew Scarpa



"Cold Morning" by Lisa Hendrickson



"Waiting" by Pattie Ingenbrandt



"Mango's" by Carol Kaplan

November Member Meeting

WAA, in collaboration with BCAG, invites you to an Artist Presentation Featured Presenter: Veronica Kairos Mosaic Artist Tuesday, November 21, 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm In person and on Zoom at Burlington County Library 5 Pioneer Blvd., Westampton, NJ 08060



Veronica Kairos is an artist who works in multiple mediums such as photography, sculpture, fabric arts, metals, used glass, and mosaic. Her sources of inspiration for mosaics are endless. A favorite photo, a life event, an award, a nature scene, a concept or even a particular color scheme can be the springboard for a meaningful and lasting piece of

Send us your

"Member News"

so we can add it to

our future tidings!

Skipping Stones by Carol Fitzpatrick

Announcements

Meeting Schedule - Our next meetings are listed below. Please note the locations:

January 27th at 10:00 AM at the Burlington County Library

February 24th at 10:00 AM at the Cinnaminson Library

March 23rd at 10:00 AM at the Burlington County Library

April 27th at 10:00 AM at the Burlington County Library

May 25th at 10:00 AM at the Burlington County Library

Annual Membership - If you haven't already, Please consider paying your dues for the 2023-2024 season. For your convenience, you can now pay through our web site at: burlcoartguild.com/ membership.

Winter Members' Show - The BCAG's "Winter Members' Show" Will be held starting in January of 2024. Please keep an eye out for specific announcement and prospectus. This show will be held at the Pemberton Library.

Member News

Lisa Hendrickson was accepted into the "NEXT: Reimagining the Future Through Art" show at The Trenton City Museum at Ellarslie.

Her work titled "Weathered" (oil paint on cork surface) will be on display from December 10 - February 11, 2024.



Zane by Kathy Kellagher



More Member News

Congratulations to Nancy Lee Harty! Her mixed-media piece, Cactus Flower Girl, won 3rd place at Perkins Center for the Arts, Moorestown's Fall Juried Exhibit.



The 2023 New Jersey Senior Citizen Art Show





From njseniorarts.com, "The 2023 NJSAS award winners were selected after careful deliberation by jurors Kate Graves (sculptor and painter, whose work is permanently installed at the Discovery Center in Bordentown, NJ), Aylin Green (practicing artist, curator and the Executive Director of West Windsor Arts Council) and Rhinold

The New Jersey Senior Citizen Art Show celebrates the vision, Lamar Ponder
(artist, curator,
writer, poet, activist,
lawyer and the Executive Director of
Art Against Racism).
The jurors were
greatly impressed by

the overall quality, imagination and creativity on display and spent time discussing the professionalism and unique points of view as they considered the work in each category.

Congratulations to all the award recipients, especially to BCAG members; Christine Wagner, Sherry McGrath, and Denise McDaniel

Know an artist

you'd like to

see present at

a meeting? Let

us know!

October Members' Meeting With Guest Artist Marge Taylor

Artist Marge Taylor gave a wonderful presentation about her journaling experience. She showed many examples of her work and told stories of how she enjoyed creating them. Marge described many of the processes she uses to create journals and provided fabulous pointers on how to get started and what type of materials one could use. Marge also described some of the pitfalls that she fell into and how her path adjusted to satisfy her artistic journey.

Thanks Marge for a wonderful presentation!



Art Opportunities

2023 Small Works Exhibition & Sale Deadline: Mon Nov 27, 2023, starts: Fri Dec 01, 2023 Medford Arts, Medford, NJ www.medfordarts.com/upcomingexhibitions.html Black and White Imprint Studio Montclair seeks entries for Black & White Imprint — an exhibition in celebration of Black History Month

Deadline for entries Dec I 2023 Notification of Jury Results Dec I I 2023 Show date Jan 26 2024 thru Mar I 2024

studiomontclair.org/apply-for-anexhibit/ "A TRIBUTE TO SMALL ART" AT MVA GALLERY - The MVA Gallery (Modern Visual Arts) invites artists, photographers and sculptors of all levels (emerging to established) to submit original artwork to this exhibition.

Entry Deadline: November 30, 2023

www.mvaartgallery.com



Burlington County Art Guild

Promoting the cultural growth of visual art and artists through workshops, exhibitions, competitions, and peer awareness.

Officers 2023-2024

PRESIDENT	Joseph Hughes
VICE PRESIDENT	Open
SECRETARY	Marge Taylor
TREASURER	Pamela K. Levin
NEWSLETTER EDITORS	Open
PUBLICITY	Open
MEMBERSHIP	Maggie Hughes
EXHIBITION COORDINATOR	Joseph Hughes
MEMBER-AT-LARGE	Diana Gawlinski
MEMBER-AT-LARGE/PROOFREADING	Ellen Miller
WEBSITE MANAGER	Joseph Hughes



President's Message

"Hello BCAG Members!

With the new season underway, I want to first thank those that have made possible the things we've been able to accomplish in the past year. Being a volunteer is a demanding task, so thank you for contributing so much of your time, energy, and efforts to it. You did an excellent job and I so appreciated it.

In this new season we have plans to bring even more opportunity for our members to further your art endeavors. More shows, more programs, and more workshops. To this end, I strongly urge that those who have not been able to volunteer in the past consider helping out the few that have. There are many opportunities to lend a hand. We need volunteers for programs, hospitality, publicity and communications, exhibitions, membership and many others. Contact myself or any board member to add your voice to our efforts to make the guild a valuable organization for it's members.

Joe Hughes

